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February 1, 2000

The Honorable Pete von Reichbauer

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E 

Dear Councilmember von Reichbauer:

The enclosed motion authorizes King County to enter into an interlocal agreement with the Office of the Administrator for the Courts (OAC) for a grant to expand the Unified Family Court (UFC) project at the Regional Justice Center.

These grant funds, administered by Superior Court, will allow the UFC to increase families’ access to and compliance with court-ordered services, develop better client tracking systems, and improve ways of evaluating the performance of the Unified Family Court project.

Please contact Linda Ridge, Regional Justice Center Director, at 205-2582, if you have questions on this item.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims
King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:
  John Chelminiak, Chief of Staff

  Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




  Rebecha Cusack, Lead Staff, BFM Committee 




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council


Pat Steel, Director, Office of Budget



ATTN:  Beth Goldberg, Budget Supervisor




  Mike West, Budget Analyst


Michael Planet, Court Administrator



ATTN:
  Claudia Olney, Director, Court Operations


Linda Ridge, Director, Regional Justice Center

